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Eco Car Wash Event: 
To publicize our Bronx River Watershed Initiative 
Project site and demonstrate the functionality of the 
newly installed porous pavement, an “Eco Car 
Wash” event was held at Pascone Park on May 7, 
2011.  Dan Barnett, teacher and student advisor, and 
members of the Ardsley High School Environmental 
Science Club organized and participated.  They used 
“Simple Green” eco-friendly car wash products.  
Cars were parked on the inner ring of the traffic   
circle, lined up for washing. 

At the end of the event, all wash water had run from 
the inner ring onto the porous  asphalt ring, and all 
water had infiltrated through the porous surface.  No 
wash water entered the storm drain.  The porous    
asphalt performed exactly to specification. 
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